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23 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Message from Steph Eduesi, Vice Chair of SVF Full Governing Body 
 
The last 10 days or so has been stressful and scary. Many of us are worried about the people we love 
as well as our livelihoods and our communities. So, it has been comforting to have the schools as an 
anchor point through all this. As a parent and as a school Governor, I have been so impressed by the 
way that the pupils and staff have handled such uncertainty and change. I understand that 
behaviour has remained very good both in and out of school. 
 
The schools federation has had so many supportive messages from parents and pupils. I am also very 
impressed by the amount of honest and clear information that the senior leadership team have been 
providing to us all. This is a challenging time for the staff. Most have families of their own and share 
all the worries that we have. However, they have continued to do their best for our children, making 
sure that their needs are met as best they can in these strange times. 
 
I’d like to thank everyone, staff, pupils and parents and carers for all your support. It will be even 
more important over the coming weeks and months. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Steph Edusei 
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